From: Payal Vyas [mailto:

Sent: Friday, 10 December 2010 12:01 AM

To: Kathleen Almond

Subject: My comment - Registration Standard for English Language Skills

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am of the view that students who have completed Nursing degree in Australia should be exempted for any further English Language Assessment. Secondly to score 7 bands in each component of IELTS is very difficult for people whose first language is English and thus I don't understand how board want student not having their first language as English to score.

I am confident that as all Assignments, Tutorial and Lectures are in English and also delivered and verified by people having English as their first language is more the enough to prove that student who are local graduate don't require any more English Skill test.

Thanking you.

Payal Vyas